
Transportation Minutes April 9, 2017 

Present: Chris Tuuttila, Marty Schep, Kevin Mol, Arnold Breukelman, Mark Bolt  

- Discussion on Committee members staying or leaving. All members agreed to stay on for next 

year. 

- Committee reviews letter from drivers regarding snow days. Jeannette Meijaard joins meeting 

at 8:30 p.m. to discuss. 

-  Discussion-  input on creation of a contract for bus drivers. Committee to draft a copy and then 

ask drivers for their input also. 

- Martin makes motion “To ask board for approval to have one pickup/dropoff spot for each 

family starting next year.(2017-18)” . All members in favor/passed. Kevin will bring to board. 

- Arnold makes a motion “To remove the 5 day snowday cap.” Seconded by Kevin and passed. 

- Motion to adjourn made by Arnold. 


